Lynnfield Recreation Commission
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday February 13, 2018

Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Michael Cuddy, Patrick Mazzola, Terri Farrell, Bob Relihan,
Matt Monkiewicz, Joe Maney & Julie Mallett

7:05 pm the meeting was called to order by Rich Sjoberg
Signatures were obtained for invoices

Rich made a motion to approve the minutes of the December 13, 2017 meeting. Mike seconded the motion
and all agreed.

Joe informed the committee on permits received so far. He is still waiting for Little League. The
committee discussed the request from soccer for more field time. A contract was already signed for a
rental during that time. Jordan Park will be looked at for another option for practice time. Joe is still
sorting out LYL and girls softball practice times. Lynnfield Baseball asked if it was possible to put a fence
in the outfield of the middle school baseball field. Joe spoke to the AD and he said that would not work.

Jim Squadrito updated the board the program FIRST Lego which is a team challenge program. He said he
spoke to Mr. Potter at LMS who is very interested in running this. The STEM teacher is also interested.
We would need to see if we were able to use a room at LMS and computers. If not we will need to search
for other space or ipads. We would like to maybe do a challenge in the spring to see how it is received.
Julie & Rich will follow up.

Julie updated the committee on the programs that just ended. Learn to Skate was a success again. Senior
children’s bowling was a big success. Everyone had a great time and we are looking to maybe do a Senior
Child mini golf event in the spring. The Monday Kings bowling program is going on now and we have
about 12 signed up. We also just started a 4 week Yoga for children with special needs at Centre Yoga.
We will look into a date to have our easter egg hunt on the common. The Father Daughter dance is
coming up and Julie will be putting out a RFP for the DJ and Photographer. Terri made a motion to
increase the father daughter dance by $25. Frank seconded and they all agreed. Julie also updated the
committee on the Summer Programming that is being planned. We are hoping to have the book ready to
distribute the end of March.

Julie handed out the financial statements form Munis & Myrec. The committee agreed to pay for the high
school broken golf cart windshield the Joe accidently broke while working.

Julie informed the committee that John Tomaz said he will find a space at LMS to put our storage
container. Julie will contact John and the company to coordinate. LPYFC is requesting to put a storage
container at the HS where LYFC has there’s. The committee decided not to make a decision on that until
Cape Ann decides who they will recognize.



9. Terri updated the committee on the Open Space Plan she is working on with Betty Adelson. She asked
each member who hasn’t already to update their park portion on the Google doc she sent out.

10. Century 21 1s looking to be more involved in the community so they contacted us. Julie needs to find out
what exactly they can do for recreation purchase equipment, etc.

11. Rich informed the committee that the next townscape meeting is February 26™ and he hopes to have an
answer on if Friends of Lynnfield Rec can be a silo of Townscape.

12. Rich made a motion to adjourn at 9:15. Frank second and they all agreed.



